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From:
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 6:55 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: R-1006 Reminder Letters
Attachments: R-1006 Customer's Third Letter Example.pdf

Good AŌernoon, 
 
Please find aƩached an example of the third NHTSA reminder leƩer that was sent to customers regarding the R‐1006 
recall. 
 
Here is a list of your serial numbers that sƟll need to be completed: 
 

  

 
 
Please reach out to your Field Service Engineer with any quesƟons! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Huck 
 
Huck Holder |  Product Services Engineering Operations Manager | Carrier Transicold 

700 Olympic Dr. | Athens, GA 30601 | Office:  

      

 




